
 

COUNTY OF CURRITUCK 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

CURRITUCK COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 TAKE NOTICE that the Currituck County Board of Commissioners 
will attend a meeting hosted by the North Carolina Department of 
Transportation (NCDOT) on Monday, December 9, 2024, to receive 
information from NCDOT representatives on a proposed bridge 
replacement project on North Carolina Highway 615 (Marsh Causeway) 
over Corey’s Ditch, Currituck County.  A meeting for public officials will 
be held from 3:00 PM until 4:00 PM.  A meeting for the general public 
will be held from 5:00 PM until 7:00 PM.  Both will take place at Knotts 
Island Elementary School, 413 Woodleigh Road, Knotts Island, 27950.  A 
quorum of the Board of Commissioners may or may not be present. 

This the 4th day of December, 2024. 

Leeann Walton 
Clerk to the Board of Commissioners 
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